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Monday 22nd November 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Today Elm Class have had their first library session of the year! We spent time in the library 

learning how it is organised, how to find books that we like to read and exploring the 

resources.  

 

Every week each child will choose a library book to bring home. This may be one that they can 

read themselves, or one that they can share by being read to. These need to be returned to 

school in their designated wallet each Monday, so another one can be chosen and taken home.  

 

Children will receive a sticker each time they take a library book home, read and return it. If 

they do this each week, they will receive a prize at the end of the half term! 

 

Happy Reading! 

 

Mrs Howe  
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